URGENT MEETING!

PROTECT OUR NATIVE
AMERICAN SISTER
RELATIVES

Many unreported violent & sexual
assaults have been committed against our
Native American sisters in the Franklin
Avenue corridor. Come & support our
Native Women through our Sisterhood
unity, nurturing our wounded, and pray as
one for the heart of our women!

We need the men in our community to
3 § take their place as Warrior-Protectors and
join us in this effort!

All Nations Church
1515 East 23rd St., Minneapolis
Saturday, October 31, 2009
1:00 p.m.

AGENDA

* Opening Prayer

* Dialogue and discussion to address the sexually violent crimes in the
Franklin Avenue neighborhood directed at our Native Women.

* Invited Speakers: Community Leaders, City of Minneapolis, Liaisons,
Native American Sexual Advocates, Community leaders, and concerned
Native American Community.

* Communal Fire and Prayer

For more information please contact Janice Bad Moccasin at (612) 296-2066.

“To be a Dakota woman, a relative, I can’t turn my back, or look the other way, 1
can’t call myself Dakota without protecting my Indigenous sisters.”
Cetanskanwaciwin



